
Looking for a fun and creative fall project for your students or your French Club? Want your 
students to express their creativity and share their excitement about French with parents and 
community members? Wishing your students could articulate why language learning and 
cultural competence are valuable? If  so, be sure to make the Student Poster Contest a part 
of  your National French Week festivities! Entries aren't due until November 15, 2018, so 
encourage students to start work on their posters now and submit them for their chance at 
prizes! Please review the format guidelines below for more details. 

Theme: Mon Français, Mon Avenir / My French, My Future 

Deadline: Posters must scanned and emailed by November 15, 2018 

Guidelines:  
• 8 ½ x 11, must be scanned and submitted digitally  

• Color or black & white drawings or paintings  

• NO copyrighted designs or computer-generated art.  Original artwork only.  No group 
work. 

• Captions (optional) may be in English or in French. 

• Schools may submit up to 5 original projects. 

• On the back of  the project, please write (1) student name, (2) school name, (3) grade 
level, (4) competition division, (5) name of  French teacher, and (6) email address of  
teacher. 

• French teacher of  student artist must be an AATF member.  

Competition divisions:    (1) Elementary: K-5,   (2) Intermediate: Grades 6 – 8,   (3) 

Secondary: Grades 9 – 12 

Judging Criteria:  Visual impact, relevance to National French Week theme, originality. 

Submission Information: Please scan and email digital copies of  the projects to 

aatfnfw@gmail.com.   

All artwork becomes the property of  the AATF and may be used in AATF publications or 
materials. 
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Prizes: All participants in the poster competition will receive certificates.  First, second, and 

third place winners of  each division will receive prizes.  The winning posters will be posted 
on the AATF website.  


